
Japan Week 2013 
   

        The Consulate-General of Japan held “Japan Week” at Japan Information and Culture Center from March 11 to 14.  

       On March 11 when the Consulate held a reception to commemorate the Second Anniversary of the Great East Japan  

       Earthquake, the inauguration ceremony for “Japan Week” was held. On March 12 Ikebana Demonstrations were held  

       by four Ikebana flower arrangements organizations namely Ikebana International and the study groups of  Ikenobo,  

       Sogetsu and Ohara and about 50 Ikebana loving people and journalists attended the event.  

  On March 13, Japanese Film Show on the animation film entitled “Girl who leaps time” was shown and about 50  

       people of the students of Japanese language classes and the members of “Metal Seinen” attended and watched the film. 

       On March 14, Origami Workshop together with the showing of the DVDs on the life of Japanese elementary school 

       students was held and about 50 people, including the students of Hamdard Public School attended the event. 

  These events held during “Japan Week” were broadcasted on TVs and reported by newspapers in Pakistan. 
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